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Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief -e
ATransportation Certification Branch p f

Division of Fuel Cycle and Material 2:
3 ,2
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jDear Mr. MacDonald:

We respectfully submit our response to 6 osed by your
,

April 2,1980 letter (Attachment 1) regar odel CNS 4-45 (PB-1)|

shipping package.

Our response is in the form of revised pages (Attachment 2) to the
. Safety Analysis Report. In accordance with the suggestion in Regulatory

Guide 7.9, we have identified the revision by a vertical line in the
,

right margin. We ask that you insert the revised text into the original
binder sent to you on November 26, 1979.

Our letter of September 8,1980 contained a summary of modifications to
the Safety Analysis Report which included the removal of fuel and neutron

- source component provisions.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions regarding this
matter.

Sincerely, ]I
CHEM-NUCLEAR SYSTEMS, INC. ,S % s 4

SUY'M oc?'s/ ''
Chryl A. Marsh 1- d-

u.a.me w %nsLicensing Coordinator h7 ma
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cc: Lou Reynolds
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